
Dear Lover of the Arts,  
  
How the heck are you doing these days? It's been 18 months since I invited you to an in-person art 
reception at the Los Altos History Museum. It's been 10 months since I invited you to see my award-
winning art displayed at University Art in Redwood City.  Despite the pandemic, my art making 
continues. I completed my first commissioned mural this February.  When the 2020 stay-at-home order 
halted my mural work, I created a pen and ink drawing of my backyard viewed from the living room 
window. This year, I created a pen and ink drawing of a blossoming plum rootstock branch. These 
pandemic era drawings have received numerous compliments and are currently displayed at: 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Please come see this beautiful exhibit of nearly 40 artworks.  To meet in person, I invite you to visit me  
at the Palo Alto Art Center next Saturday afternoon (August 7) from 3-5 p.m. Let me know how many  
wild animals you can find in my drawing Backyard Window View. 
  
Additionally, I will be installing one of my largest one-person art exhibits at the end of September in 
the Los Altos Hills City Hall. 70 or more of my paintings and drawing of local bay area landmarks will be  
displayed (including never-exhibited-before art, and paintings borrowed from my private collectors).   
I have begun working on a book illustrating hundreds of my bay area landmark artworks created since  
1997.  Visit my website for future exhibit and book project updates.  
  
Sincerely,  
Robert Schick 
 

   
 

EXHIBIT DATES 
Outside:IN--a Peninsula Outdoor Painters Exhibit 
July 15- August 14  
Tuesday-Saturday 10 a.m.-5 p.m.  
 
LOCATION 
Palo Alto Art Center  
1313 Newell Road, Palo Alto  
650-329-2366  


